
Dr Krzysztof Makuch
President of Warsaw Medical Chamber
fax +48 22 22 02 83 
                                                                                                    05.03.98

Dear Dr Makuch,

Thank you very much for your kind invitation to the Congress of Warsaw Medical 
Chamber. Unfortunately Dr Indrek Oro cannot attend this event because his busy 
schedule at this time.

We hope to have contacts with you in future and wish success to you congress.

With best regards

Katrin Rehemaa
Secretary general
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